
08/27/20

Samuel Oduwole
orthostuds@gmail.com

Re: Connecticut Innovations Bioscience Pipeline Program

Dear Samuel,

Congratulations! Your application, “MSK Curbsider” to the Connecticut Innovations Biopipeline Program

has been selected for award.

For your reference, please find attached the scientific and business peer review report from the

independent, external reviewer.

Please reply and confirm if you have incorporated a company to advance this work.  This is NOT required

to receive an award but with impact how the funds are transferred.

Congratulations on this achievement! We look forward to working with you. Dr. Richard Stahl of

Quinnipiac University will provide guidance on the project and I will handle all administrative details

including milestone planning and release.

Sincerely,

Chris Loose

Executive Director

Yale Center for Biomedical Innovation and Technology

Enc. Copy of Reviewer Feedback, Milestone Template
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